Code Enforcement Report October 2014

The rains have returned. They are welcomed for many reasons. | am enjoying a trip to the Olympic Peninsula and
hopefully, a successful salmon fishing trip.

-Tagged a Land Rover and Jet Ski on W. 3rd St

- Put a note on truck on E. 2nd St.

- Refilled the doggie dispenser. They are getting good use.

- Attended City Council work session.

- Attended the Finance Town Hall meeting.

- Cleaned up broken glass on Keenah St.

- Put in a work order for the flagpole, dry rot.

- Tagged blue truck on E, 2nd St.

- Attended City Council meeting.

- Call from new resident on Aqua Vista. Told her about dumpster for woody debris.

- Blue van in City parking lot. It had been there all night. Asked the driver to move van.
- Check on Business License for exercise center.

- Complaint of young people on empty lot picking mushrooms.

-Complaint of garbage cans being left on street at a vacation rental. Called agent.
Respectfully Submitted

Donald W. Niskanen

Code Enforcement Officer
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